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Dear Mayor and Counci l, 

I am writing to follow up on the 800 Robson Street Plaza update I shared on Monday, March 
22. 

The public plaza at 800 Robson is scheduled to open on the afternoon of Monday, March 29. 
The City wil l be issuing a news release that afternoon to align with the opening. Landscaping is 
scheduled to start after Easter and will take about one week to finish. Fencing will remain 
around the landscaping area (the mound above the Law Courts) until the work is complete. 

Best, 
Paul 

Paul Mochrie (he/ him) 
Acting City Manager 
City of Vancouver 
paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca 
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The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on t he unceded t raditional territories of t he 
xwma8N~eam (Musqueam), loo0{Jvu 7mesh (Squamish), and salilwata+ (Tsleil-Waututh) Nat ions. 




